
The Trustees of Phillips Academy, Andover, Massachusetts, announce 

the retirement of Frederick Johnson as Director of the R. S. Peabody 

Foundation as of September 1, 1969. He will be succeeded by Richard S. 

MacNeish, present Assistant Director. 

After September 1, 1969, his home address will be: 

One Woodland Road 

Andover, Massachusetts 01810 
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